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IN SERVICE EVENT NOTIFICATION 

Reference:  ISEN-24-006  Date:  March 5th, 2024 

TO: All AW139 Owners / Operators 

SUBJECT:  AW139 – In-Service Event in Malaysia 

Dear Customer,  

Hereby, Leonardo Helicopters (LH) would like to inform you about an event that occurred involving an 
AW139 in Malaysia on March 5th, 2024.  

For reasons that are currently under investigation, the helicopter ditched into the seawaters during 
Helicopter Hoist Operation (HHO) Training. No injuries have been reported to the occupants as a 
consequence of the event. 

LH is available to support the local investigation authority to identify the root cause of the event and its 
potential contributing factors. 

Further communications will follow through the usual official LH channels as necessary.  

Should you need any additional information, please do not hesitate to refer to your usual contact within 
LH Engineering Support Team.  

Yours Sincerely,  

Marco D’Adamo 
Leonardo Helicopters 

Customer Support, Services  & Training 
Head of Product Support Engineering 




